
Hi Friends,
I trust that you are enjoying your three day weekend! Just wanted to remind you all about Pursuit tonight at 9PM with 
prayer beginning at 8PM in the Chapel. Also, as you may have heard in Chapel on Friday, we have a prayer number 
available to students, staff, and faculty -  please plug this number into your phone and text us if there are things our 
team could be praying about!! 206-486-4656

Attached is the Scripture focus card for the semester, we will have copies of them for you in Chapel this week, but here 
is a digital copy as well for to you save in your phone.

Scripture Focus of the Week: "And we know that in all things God works for the good of those who love him, who have 
been called according to his purpose." Romans 8:28

THIS WEEK IN CHAPEL:
Monday Night, January 19 | Join us tonight for an all-worship and prayer Pursuit.
Wednesday, January 21 | Dr. Castleberry will be speaking to us in Chapel.
Friday, January 23 | We are honored to have Charlotte Gambill sharing a word of encouragement with us!!

Dare to Be | January 23rd
Ladies, it's not too late to join Brenda and Jenn at the Dare to Be Conference this January 23rd at 7PM in Federal Way. 
They have rented a charter bus which has already filled, and looking at trying to fill another bus!!. Get your tickets at 
daretobeevent.com and enter the promo code D2BNW or purchase them in the Campus Ministries office for only $10. 
To reserve a spot on the bus, check out the signup sheet in the Campus Ministries office or before and after chapel.

For Reality | Thursday at 7PM | HSC
For Reality's mission is to educate and expose the students of Northwest University to the injustices that exist locally, 
and propel them to mission. Watch some of NU's most talented artists perform an artistic expression of what six well- 
known non-profits do in the greater Seattle area. Shows begin every 15 Minutes and Chapel credit is available.

LifeGroups
If you are interested in leading a LifeGroup this semester, please fill out the LifeGroup Leader Application that is
attached and return it to the campus Ministries office by this week. Next Monday, January 26th will be our LifeGroup 
intro Chapel and an opportunity for everyone to hear about all of the groups offered this semester!

See you Wednesday in Chapel!!

Phil Rasmussen 
Campus Pastor - NU


